
 
  TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 

Water Department 

MEETING MINUTES 

March 10, 2021 

 

Posted Meeting: The meeting of the Brookfield Water Department was called to order at 

11:05 a.m. in the office of the Water Department.  

 

In Attendance: Donald Taft, Al Jones and Robert Barnes. 

 

Superintendent: Dennis Clarke 

 

Minutes taken by Administrative Assistant; Holly Chisholm. 

 

Minutes 

Water Commissioners reviewed and accepted the minutes from February 10
th

.  All in 

favor. 

 

Billing 

Commissioners signed off the billing submitted.  

 

Bulk Water 

The bulk water fee will be adjusted with the increase for this year. 

 

Spring Billing 

Meters will be read next week and billed by the end of the month.   

 

Well 05G 

Dennis stated that the maintenance for well 05G is completed. 

 

PFAS 

Dennis will notify the BOS in writing regarding the new mandated testing for PFAS. 

Notification to the BOS will result in grant funding.  

 

Source Water Protection 

Dennis suggested that the source water protection plan should be addressed every ten 

years. 

 

Sanitary Survey 

Dennis stated that he will respond to DEP regarding #4 deficiencies. Dennis has 

concerns with the monthly removal of the covers on the wells and stated that the covers 

do not impose a risk to the wells. Commissioners are in favor of this response.  

 

 



Adjourn 

Commissioners have agreed to adjourn the meeting at 11:55 p.m. Mr. Taft will post the 

next meeting for March 10, 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


